
Storytime for New Fall
2015 Kindergartners!

Families and children can meet each other over stories and 
refreshments.  Join the fun and be sure to wear your blue
“I’m going to Kindergarten” shirt!

Parking is available.
For more information,
call 617-349-4038.

Cambridge Public Schools &
The Cambridge Public Library invite you to

Saturday, May 30, 10 ��
Cambridge Public Library Children’s Room
449 Broadway

CAMBRIDGE PUBLIC LIBRARY


